
 

 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

 

           TO:      Chief Ray Byrne 

 

     FROM:  Deputy Chief Dane Cuny 

 

      DATE:   February 20, 2007  

 

SUBJECT:   Handgun Trade-In/ Purchase 

 

 

 The Lombard Police Department has two used Sig Sauer P220 .45 caliber pistols, 

serial number G 338278 and G 338277, that are no longer used or needed.  We wish to 

trade these handguns into Shore Galleries, Inc. in Lincolnwood, Illinois for the purchase 

of two new Sig Sauer .40 caliber pistols.  Shore Galleries, Inc. has agreed to give us 

$350.00 for each of the .45 caliber pistols that we will use toward the purchase of two 

new Sig Sauer .40 caliber pistols with an approximate cost of $660.00. 

 

I respectfully request the Village Board of Trustees approve the disposal of two 

Sig Sauer .45 caliber pistols through trade-in toward the purchase of two new Sig Sauer 

.40 caliber pistols from Shore Galleries, Inc.  Waiver of first reading is requested due to 

time limitations for trade in values.  

     

 

 

         _______________________________ 

         Deputy Chief Dane Cuny 

 

 

Attachments 


